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Sesame Street park Road Closure 

 
(Kahnawake – 14, Ohiarihkó:wa/July 2020) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the 
community of a road closure at the Sesame Street park. 
 
The closure will take place tomorrow, Wednesday, July 15th, 
2020, from 7am to 3:30pm. Detours will be clearly posted to 
allow for traffic circulation. (see map below) 
 

 
 
Capital Construction will be connecting water and sewer services 
for a building in the area. The connection to the main lines 
requires the street to be completely closed. 
 
The MCK reminds the public that these works are subject to 
change due to weather conditions, operational constraints, or 
work progression. Your patience throughout this project is greatly 
appreciated. 
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